
From: Board Of Supervisors
To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: FW: Please pass a restriction on amplified sound in public spaces
Date: Monday, February 3, 2025 11:56:59 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Cameron King 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 4:13 PM
To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Subject: Please pass a restriction on amplified sound in public spaces

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email.****

Hi I am Cameron, a resident of Santa Cruz County, and I would like it if we had better control on amplified sound in
our public spaces. People like to enjoy their music, and there is nothing wrong with that unless they are playing it
out loud - especially at a high volume. It’s frustrating because it creates unreasonable disruption and noise for other
people in the vicinity that they didn’t ask for. I think that the restriction should be something like: “Amplified sound
and music shall be allowed in public settings as long as it is not played at an unreasonably loud volume or is
disturbing another person or party. Amplified sound shall also not be used as a tool to intentionally cause annoyance
in another person or party or as a retaliation tactic.” I think this restriction should apply to all parks, beaches, hiking
areas, nature preserves, streets, scenic overlooks, swimming areas, and any other public settings.




